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William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower, 15th Floor 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 

Nashville, TN 37243 
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January 15, 2021  

      

Mr. Norbert Ritschel 

Vice President and Plant Manager  

Heraeus Metal Processing, LLC 

1975 Knoxville Highway 

Wartburg, TN 37887 

 

 

Re: 65-0049, Administrative Amendment #2 to 570857,   Heraeus Metal Processing, LLC, 1975 Knoxville 

Highway, Wartburg  

 

 

Dear Mr. Ritschel,   

 

Your request for an administrative permit amendment was dated November 24, 2020.  This amendment was for the 

purpose of correcting the annual allowable VOC input and emission rates as well as acknowledging the addition of 

a new product recovery scrubber. Because the new scrubber is used for product recovery and is not a particulate 

control device, there will be no parametric monitoring requirements for this unit.  However, because the 

incorporation of the new scrubber prior to the baghouse may affect exhaust flow to the scrubber, there is a 

requirement to conduct a 30-day baghouse pressure drop study after startup of the new scrubber.  After the study 

has concluded, you will be required to submit the results of the study to the Division and also submit a proposed 

new minimum pressure drop value to the Division.  These requirements are defined  in the permit conditions for the 

Rhodium Oil Furnace, Source 65-0049-13.   Based on the information contained in your request, Administrative 

Amendment #2 is enclosed. If you have any questions about this correspondence, please contact Greg Forte  at 

(615) 532- 0548 or via email at Greg.Forte@tn.gov. 

 

 Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Michelle W. Owenby  

Technical Secretary for Air Pollution Control Board. 

https://apex.tdec.tn.gov:7777/apex/f?p=108:51:10821359847736::NO:51:P51_PERMIT_ID:64435
mailto:Greg.Forte@tn.gov

